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Benjamin Buckley

From: Dan Amato <danieljamato121@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 11:26 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns Avenue Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom it may concern, 
 
I live a few blocks down from 2108 Burns and I believe this would not only be a positive transformational development 
for the neighborhood, but also a way to continue to restore a vibrant home and transform it to greater heights. I believe 
it would be in the best interest of the neighborhood and surrounding community to approve a project of this nature, and 
please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
Dan Amato 
Resident of 678 Parker Street, Detroit MI 48214 
Cell - 313-920-4533 


